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I am wholeheartedly opposed to the development of new nuclear energy in Oregon. 

Nuclear energy is not renewable or clean, and results in extremely toxic waste that 

we have no good way to dispose of and which is toxic and radioactive for centuries. 

We should be focusing our efforts on the increased development of true renewals like 

wind, solar, and offshore/wave turbines. 


